
 

 
 
 

13th April 2021 
 
 

Big Pedal Week 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Big Pedal Week 2021 will take place between Monday 19th April 2021 and Friday 
23rd April 2021.  
 
The Big Pedal challenge runs for five days. On each day of the challenge, we 
will record the number of pupils and staff who cycle and scoot to school. The 
goal of the challenge is to encourage children to be more active and to raise 
awareness to the health benefits of cycling and scooting to school.  
 
To add further excitement to the week, a golden lock will be placed on one bike 
or scooter every day for the five days. If your child discovers the lock on their 
bike or scooter at the end of the school day, they need to collect the key from 
the school main office, in order to unlock their bike, where they will receive a 
golden ticket.  
 
The five golden ticket holders will be presented with a prize during the week 
commencing 26th April 2021.  
 
Please encourage your children to participate in Big Pedal week so they have 
an opportunity to receive a golden ticket and join in all the fun. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mr Rogers 
b.rogers@ebor.academy  
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